
 

 
February 24, 2022 

 
 
[Via Email] 
 

Christopher Carthy, Chairman 
North Castle Planning Board 
17 Bedford Road 
Armonk, NY  10504 
 

Re: Warehouse Expansion 
        215 Business Park Drive, Armonk New York 

 
Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning Board: 
 

This firm represents RLIF East 5 LLC (“Owner” or “Applicant”), owners of the 
property located at 215 Business Park Drive (“Property”).   The Owner just recently took title to 
the Property on December 16, 2021, and wishes to extend the existing and valid Site Plan, Tree 
Removal, and Wetland Permit Re-approvals (collectively, the “Approvals”).  As you know, your 
Board granted the original Approvals on March 27, 2017.  The Approvals were re-approved on 
March 25, 2019, and extended on February 10, 2020, and again on April 26, 2021.   
 

The current Approvals are set to expire on March 25, 2022.  Accordingly, the 
Owner is requesting a one (1) year extension of the Approvals as it determines the best path 
forward with the current operation and future development of the Property.  Please place this matter 
on your March 14, 2022 agenda for consideration. 
 
 If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

   
  Very truly yours, 

 
 
  Kory Salomone 
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